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In July 2022 the Ministry of Justice increased the Solicitors Regulation Authority’s fining
[https://www.gov.uk/government/news/extra-powers-for-regulators-to-clamp-down-on-rule-breaking-solicitors] powers
from £2,000 to £25,000 for solicitors and traditional law firms. This means the SRA can take action
in more cases, without the need to refer them to the SDT.



Therefore, the SRA and SDT have developed a shared expectation of the types of case that would
be referred to the SDT, and those the SRA alone would deal with.



Read the joint statement on referrals to the SDT. [https://www.sra.org.uk/sra/news/sra-sdt-statement-2023/]
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